
BMX COMMISSION

                       To all affiliated BMX Federations and organizer of

                                                      European BMX Championships 2011

Dear Friends

Herewith, I would like to invite you to the annually UEC BMX Convention which will be held up, as already

announced at  Klatovy Czech Rep. on 5th of February 2011. 

Event Hotel: Hotel Rozvoj; hotel.rozvoj@ktnet.cz  you can book you hotel rooms directly by

Mr. Marak bmx@iol.cz . BMX Club Klatovy organized shuttle car from airport to the hotel and back,

for all Delegates which are coming by plain. Please send with hotel reservation you flight dates Mr. Marak

This Convention will be a mix of Congress, Convention and work-shop, for this reason we will be very 
pleased if your Delegate can be someone of  BMX scene, or/and member of official Delegation during 
European Championships 2011.  Each Federation can send two Delegate, we suggest Federations organizer 
of European Championship 2011 to appoint one Delegate from your organizer club. (Chef of organizer 
Committee). It should be mandatory for each designated organizer Federation 2011/12 to send Delegates to 
this Convention. 

Furthermore you will find attached Agenda and Event Time Schedule.

Your Delegates can present small reports about progress of BMX sport in your Country or about remarks

thru the race season 2010, if you have anything  to complain or suggest to make better in the future.

Please note: 

        Team registration for this season 2011, for National Team and /or Trade Teams and BMX Clubs can be 
entered after Convention till two week before first round. We will send you Team Entrée Form on time.

         Bids applications for the European Championship rounds 2013 and Finals 2014 will be open from end of 
April 2011 till end of June 2011. Please don`t send any application earlier.

         We were forced to change some dates at already known UEC BMX Calendar 2011 and 2012.

With separate mail I will send you new Calendars, this will be as well attached at our website.

We look forward to see at least one Delegate of each Federation, and stay very pleased for you collaboration.

UEC BMX Commission is wishing you Happy and Successfully New Year!

With kind regards

I.Kesic

UEC BMX Commission
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